
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  10/05/11 

Web Announcement 417 

Last Reminder for Behavioral Health Providers:  
You Must Be Re-Enrolled by Oct. 31, 2011 
Behavioral Health provider types 14 (Behavioral Health Outpatient 
Treatment) and 82 (Behavioral Health Rehabilitative Treatment) who do not 
re-enroll by Oct. 31, 2011, will have their provider contract terminated 
effective Oct. 31, 2011.  Those providers who do not re-enroll will receive a 
letter indicating the termination. 

The result of the termination is that no payments will be made to the 
provider for dates of service after the effective date of the termination.  Prior 
authorization requests submitted after the provider is terminated will not be 
reviewed.   

Reminder:  Submission of a re-enrollment application does not guarantee the 
provider’s current enrollment will continue.  If it is found that a 
provider/group does not meet the criteria for its provider type and/or 
specialty, its re-enrollment will be denied and current enrollment will be 
terminated. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


